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Monday 2nd December 2019 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

I am pleased to inform you that yesterday we successfully converted to an academy 

and joined The Challenge Academy Trust (TCAT). This will allow school to offer our 

children even more exciting opportunities as we work in collaboration with our partner 

schools.  

 

I would like to thank parents and carers for your support throughout the consultation 

process  

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Mr S Wright 

Headteacher 
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